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Newsletter 

Preschool And York Road 
Nursery 

  
Mon 29th  May 
- 2nd June  

Half Term 

Mon 5th June Inset Day  - School 
closed 
Yorkies Open 

  

Diary Dates 

SPONSORED  WALK - Wednesday 14th June 
The Pre-School children (and staff!) will be having a Sponsored Walk                                

(around the bike track) to raise money for a new sand pit and wooded                                       

climbing frame.... please help support this by sponsoring a child. We will                                   

be aiming to do between 5-10 laps so a grand total per sponsor is probably easiest.  

Payment can be made on the Arbor app under  voluntary contributions                    

ref: Sponsored walk 

. 

It would be lovely if we could have some more family photos for our family board. Also, a small book with fam-

ily photos for the children to look at and share with the group. These provide great talking points for the chil-

dren and help to build their communication skills. A reminder: As the weather starts to improve, please can 

you pop a sunhat into your child's bag. Also, remember to apply sun cream before they arrive.  

Writing and Marking 

We have been creating new writing/mark making areas for out-

side and inside nursery. Can 

you have a look at home and 

see if you have any used 

stamps, envelopes (with any 

name blacked out), note-

books or old calendars you 

could    donate. Bring them 

in and give them to your 

child’s key  teacher. Thank 

you! 

At present we have a lot of children off with Chicken pox. 

Please look out for spots. Please inform us, we are aware 

your child will be off for about 5 days. Please bring your 

child back when the spots have scabbed over and your child 

feels better. 

Transition's 
Reception teachers will be  

visiting York Road during 

June. Nursery staff will 

inform you if your child’s  

teacher is visiting. It is a  

relaxed meeting and your child 

may share their family book 

with their new teacher and tell 

their teacher what they are 

looking forward to at school. 
  

REMINDER 

Please check the sign up sheet to read to your child’s class. 

We would love to have a different parent in to read each 

week. 

We would like to inform  you that we have changed our telephone sys-

tem. You can press 1 to report an absence or 2  to speak to the office..  


